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Dear Families,

I hope that you all are enjoying a well deserved break from school this Summer. We are very excited
that your student will continue attending Umoja International Academy next school year. UIA is
fully authorized by the International Baccalaureate Organization for our 7th – 12th grade school, which
includes the Middle Years Programme and the Diploma Programme (11th/12th grades). Orientation
for all UIA High School students will be Tuesday, August 13th at 1:00PM.

This packet includes the following important forms and information:

● Athletics Information – UIA Athletics Webpage for updates and Participation forms
● 2024-2025 Emergency Card ( please complete fully and bring to orientation)
● 2024 - 2025 Medication Authorization for Administration of Medication – this form is for

prescription or over the counter medications. Must be signed by both Doctor and Parent.
● Infinite Campus Parent Portal Information – if you have already activated your account, the

account login/password remains the same for middle school and high school years.
● Student Infinite campus account logins/passwords also remain the same for students

continuing in high school.
● 2024 - 2025 School Calendar and 2024 - 2025 UIA Bell Schedule
● UIA Website https://umoja.scusd.edu/ UIA Store for purchasing of PE Clothes, Field Trip

Payments, Yearbooks, and Spirit Wear.

You are welcome to drop off any forms at the Umoja office. Our office entrance is facing Rodeo
Way. Summer Office Hours are 8:30 AM – 1:00 PM Monday – Friday.

Orientation for all UIA High School students will be Tuesday, August 13th at 1:00PM. There
will be a quick parent/student meeting at 1:15pm in the Cafeteria. Stations include Completing 24 -
25 Emergency Card, LCFF online form completion or confirmation # of completion, Student
Schedule pick up, and PE Clothing Distribution for both in person and online purchases, Free After
School Program sign up , PTSO Sign up, Yearbook Ordering.

If you have any questions feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Lutisha Stockdale, EDD
Principal

https://umoja.scusd.edu/

